Debbie:

Please e-mail to members ASAP...some may get it before they leave for

DC.  In addition, could you arrange for sufficient copies to be

available at the meeting.

Thanks

Bob

rick.theiss@verizon.com wrote:

> 

> Debbie,

> 

> This email provides the NAPM, LLC report to NANC for the January meeting.

> Per my conversation with Bob Atkinson, the NAPM Co-Chairs are delivering

> this meeting's report in absentia due to unavoidable conflicts.  In March,

> we will return to a live-report at the NANC meeting.

> 

> RELEASE 3.1:  NeuStar has entered the Group Testing phase as of 10 January.

> Five (16%) of 31 total test scenarios have been successfully completed.

> Seventeen service providers are currently testing with NeuStar and both the

> Local Service Management System (LSMS) and Service Order Administration

> (SOA) functions are represented.

> 

> At this time the 3.1 implementation schedule remains:

> 

> Region 1 - Northeast - 11 February

> Region 2 - Western - 11 March

> Region 3 - Southwest - 25 March

> Region 4 - West Coast - 8 April

> Region 5 - Mid-Atlantic - 22 April

> Region 6 - Southeast - 6 May

> Region 7 - Midwest - 20 May

> 

> Richard Theiss

> Co-Chair

> North American Portability Management, LLC

> 

> Richard Theiss

> Manager - Network Engineering

> Verizon Communications

> 972-718-5873

